
rrew i ork Office: 99 Park Avena«, New York 16, New York

Murray Hill 8-6232

February 12, 1957

Dr. A. Bauer
Internationale Film Festspiele
Berlin-Dahlem
am Hirschsprung 4
Bei-lin, Germany

Dear Dr. Bauer:

We should greatly appreciate it if you would kindly send us 
an entry blank for participation in your film festival. The film we have 
in mind is a 16 m/m sound - in color, concerning dolls and children.

This film was produced by the author of the book Mother 
and Child that was sponsored by The Dorr Foundation and distributed 
around the world through the United States Information Agency. We are 
pleased to send you under separate cover a copy of thia book in order 
to acquaint you with the caliber of Mrs. Nell Dorr’s work.

We shall look forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely yours.
For The Dorr Foundation

(Tine Everhard)
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